
 

Winter Wetland Snowshoe Adventure  

 

 

 

The Friends of Nonquon and North 
Durham Nature invite you and your 
family to join us for a snowshoe hike 

at the Nonquon Environmental 
Education Centre. 

 
MUST PRE-REGISTER AT 

jay.thibert@sympatico.ca  
 

Longer and shorter hikes are available 

to accommodate various ability 
levels! ** 

 
 

Saturday, February 4, 2017 
9:00 a.m. – 12 Noon 

The Nonquon E.E.C., Pheasant 
Pen Classroom*  

*Travel north of Port Perry on Old Simcoe Road. 
Nonquon E.E.C. is about 500 metres past Scugog 10th line on the right. 

 
**Snowshoes are available for loan, but numbers are limited so please bring your own if you have them. 

 

Snowshoes are limited so please bring your own if you have them. 
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